370 Commerce Drive
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UPPER DUBLIN

T O W N S H

July 11, 2024

Re: 2024 Mill and Overlay Resurfacing Program

Dear Resident:

This letter is to notify you that the Township’s portion of the 2024 milling and paving program is scheduled
to begin on July 31, 2024. James D. Motrissey, Inc. will be performing the work. The schedule is dependent
on weather and equipment operations. Temporary “No Parking™ signs will be posted by the Contractor or
Township Highway Department at least three days before the work is done,

The current detailed schedule of this work can be found on the Township website. This schedule will be
updated on a daily basis. Please check the web page often to remain current on the schedule.

The streets to be done are as follows:

Street From To Milling Paving
Golden Drive Ringneck Loop Ringneck Loop 8/2/2024 8/7/2024
Maryland Drive New Jersey Drive Cul-de-sac 7/31/2024-8/1/2024 8/5/2024-8/6/2024
New Jersey Drive New York Drive Cul-de-sac 7/31/2024-8/1/2024 8/5/2024-8/6/2024
New York Drive New Jersey Drive Cul-de-sac 7/31/2024-8/1/2024 8/5/2024-8/6/2024
Ring Neck Loop Golden Drive Golden Drive 8/2/2024 8/7/2024
Sherwood Lane Twining Road Cul-de-Sac 8/5/2024 8/8/2024
Twining Road 1512 Twining Road  |Dale Road 8/6/2024 8/9/2024

Although work may not be done on your particular street until later in the day, the contractor usually begins
work at 7:00 AM. You are strongly encouraged to be sure that automobiles are moved out of your driveway
and off your street before this time.

During the milling process (whereby the existing blacktop is removed from the street), you will be able to get
cars into and out of your driveway with relatively short notice, except when the milling equipment is
working directly in front of your property. In that case, you may have to wait up to thirty (30) minutes before
being able to move your car. During the paving process, adequate time (usually a few hours) must be

allowed for the new blacktop to be properly compacted and cooled before traffic can drive on it, This will

prevent damage to both the new street surface and to your car’s finish/tires. It is also encouraged to not make
sharp turns into and out of your driveway for a few days after paving to prevent the appearance of tire marks
on the new roadway.
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The contractor and the Township will do everything possible to reduce the inconvenience to our residents
during this paving project. Your patience and cooperation are appreciated. The milling/paving process should
not have to be repeated on your street for approximately twenty to thirty (20-30) years, although the road will
be resurfaced every seven to ten (7-10) years with a thin surface treatment in order to prevent road
deterioration.

If there are unusual circumstances that warrant consideration, please contact the Upper Dublin Township
Public Works Department at the number below as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Rebecca Barrett, Public Works Administrative
Assistant, at 215-643-1600 (ext. 3810).

Thank you, in advance, for your co-operation in this important project,

/A

Public Works Director



